
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

St Michael and All Angels Catholic Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 

Friday 10th May 2024 

Highlights of the week 

 
 

Our Year 6 children have been working 
extremely hard in preparation for their 
SATs next week.  We are very proud of 
them and wish them lots of luck. Year 6 
are invited to have breakfast in school 
each day next week, free of charge.  An 
email will be sent to parents about this. 

  

Family healthy cookery was a great 
success, despite a little mix up!  Thank 
you to our parents for your support.  

 

The children have loved the good 
weather. It was great to see so many 
children wearing sunscreen – this is a 
must for everyone.  Please remember to 
send in water and sunhats.   

 

Coming Up… 
W/B 13th May - Year 6 SATS all week 

Thurs 16th May - £1 Lunch 

Fri 17th May– Healthy Eating Workshop Yr 3pupils 

Fri 17th May Own Clothes Day – Bring £1 

Mon 20th –Wed 22nd May – Year 6 Residential Trip 

Fri 24th May – School Closes 

Mon 10th June – School Reopens 

W/B10th June – Year 1 Phonics Check 

W/B 10th June – Year 4 Multiplication Check 

Thurs 13th June – School Nurse Drop In - 2pm-3pm 

Tue 2nd July – Year 1 trip to Fun Time 

Thurs 4th July – 100% Attenders trip to Chester Zoo 

Mon 15th July – Year 2 trip to Imagine That 

Wed 17th July – Nursery Circus Skills (in school) 

Wed 17th July – Year 3 Circus Skills (in school) 

Wed 17th July – Year 6 trip to Gulliver’s World 

 

** Further Dates for class trips to follow** 

 

     Attendance 

The class with the highest attendance 
this week was: 

                   Miss Taylor’s Class  

                           With 100%!! 

 

Dot Art Competition 

We have some wonderful entries in this 
competition from 3 very talented Year 5 artists.   

Follow this link https://schools.dot-
art.com/schools/st-michael-all-angels-
primary_381/  to vote for your favourite!   

Get voting!! 
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This Week’s Awards 

Own Clothes Day 

Next Friday, 17th May, children are invited 
to come to school in their own clothes 
and bring in £1. 

All money raised will go towards 
wellbeing resources for school.   

  

*Free to all of KS1 and to KS2 who are in 
receipt of free school meals* 

                                    Footballs-Key Stage 2 

The only balls to be brought into school by Junior children 

are fly aways.   

Please do not send in case balls.  They are not safe on  

the playground.   

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


